
School Uniform Policy  
Bunscoil Bhríde, Rathangan, Co. Kildare 

  

 

The uniform is very important for the image of the school and it enforces your child’s association with the school. 

We ask you to adhere strictly to the uniform. 

The Bunscoil Bhríde school uniform tracksuit is described below. All children from Junior Infants to Sixth Class 

wear the school uniform tracksuit everyday. 

 

School Uniform Tracksuit: 
Our school uniform consists of an official school tracksuit, which is a blue polo shirt, a navy half-zip top 

embossed with the school crest and navy tracksuit bottoms, with a light blue line down the side.  

Runners or shoes suitable for running should be worn with the school uniform tracksuit. Proper runners with 

supportive soles are required (no canvas runners, Converse, or Ugg-type boots, which are unsuitable for running 

are permitted). All shoes that require laces should have the laces tied. 

 

When the weather is warm, children may wear navy shorts with their uniform.  

 

 

The school uniform tracksuit can be purchased in the following local shops:  

 

Natasha’s, Rathangan 086 8616499  

Earley’s Fashion Shop, Main Street, Monasterevin     045-525395 

 

Uniform Swap Day: 
Annually, in June the Bunscoil Bhríde Parents’ Association hold a Uniform Swap Day, whereby good quality 

second hand uniforms are made available to parents. All current parents and parents of incoming Junior Infants 

are invited to attend and to avail of the uniforms on offer. 

 

 

Markings to Avoid Loss: 

All personal belongings, including uniform tops are to be marked clearly with the child’s name. 

 

 


